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                                                                                                                       Date:- 10-10-2017 
Dear Parents, 

  
Kindly note the following :- 
  

 Diwali Vacations begin from 16th October 2017 (Monday). 

 School will re-open on 30th October 2017 (Monday). 

 From the reopening day ie 30th October, onwards your ward  has to come to school 

daily in prescribed school shoes and socks . 

 Also note that during winter season the child needs to wear school sweater only. 

 School sweaters are available at: 

 
Bittu Collection 
Swami Samarth Complex 
Shop No 6/7, Sec 9 
Airoli, Navi Mumbai 
Contact : 9224220022/8652043546 
 
 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


